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Avon District Calendar 2022-2023
PGS Minute 
December
8 4th Grade Winter Concert 7:00 PM
9 CCMC PJ Day
16      Town Meeting 9:10 wear PGS Spiritwear
20 Board of Education Meeting 7:00 PM AHS
21      First Day of Winter
23 Early Dismissal at 11:50am
24-2 Winter Break - No School
January
13 Professional Development - No School
16 Martin Luther King Day - No School

            

From the Principals: 
Pajama Day! Next Friday, December 9, 2022 our 
students and staff will join together to raise money 
for CCMC to help support their efforts to fight 
pediatric cancer. To show support, we will wear our  
PJs to school and donate $1.00. You can Donate 
Online too!  Please click on the following link: 
CCMC PJ Day For the Kids This event is organized 
by Community Council, our 3rd and 4th grade 
student leadership group.

~  Mrs. Borio & Mrs. Buckle

                                   

 

                              

 

    

 

               

School Dismissal Manager:  Today was our 
second day of using SDM.  Thank you to everyone 
who signed up.  If you have not signed up and you 
need new credentials please email the office 
pinegroveoffice@avon.k12.ct.us  Here are some 
helpful hints:  

● Please use the weekday default if your child 
is a parent pick up every day or a certain day 
of the week. 

● If these plans change remove that weekday 
default and it will default back to your child’s 
bus or you may enter an exception for that 
day.  

● Remember though to re-enter your weekday 
default. 

● Please call or email the main office if you 
have any difficulty signing up, or have any 
questions they are happy to help.  Lastly, we 
do anticipate there could be glitches as it is 
often the case with any new programs, and 
we thank you in advance for your patience.

                         Shout Outs:  Thank you to Jodi 
                         Stark, Paula Marino, and all the 
                         families that volunteered their time to 
                          make the bookfair a successful event 
                          for Pine Grove School.  We greatly 
                          appreciate your time and efforts.

Nutrition Services Update:  Effective January 3, 
2023, Avon Schools will transition back to a free, 
reduced, or full pay meal program. Please be ready 
for the change: add money to your child's account 
now!  Send in cash or a check made payable to: Avon 
Nutrition Services or your MySchoolBucks account.  It 
is important that families who are eligible (based on 
household income) for free and reduced meals to 
complete the annual application as part of this 
process.  The form can be found by clicking on this 
link;  application and information on the program   
Please read about the price updates
Nutrition Services Letter

   
   
 

             

Show Some School Spirit:  Let’s all wear our PGS Spirit wear T-shirts on Friday, 
December 16, 2022  If  you didn’t order one just wear the following colors, Red for 
kindergarten, Yellow for first grade, Green for second grade, Orange for third grade,
 and Blue for fourth grade.                                                                                      

We got spirit, yes we 

do, we got spirit, how 
about you?

2022-23 Yearbook  Upload your children's photos to the link below all year long. Pine Grove- 
CT 2023 Yearbook | Entourage Yearbooks Link  Download the Entourage App on your 
phone
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